
Welcome to

Mrs. RO’s Class!

Dear Parents and Families…

I look forward to a wonderful year filled with fun and

learning! Below is a list of supplies your child should bring to

school the first day.

● 2 Elmer’s glue sticks
● 1 box of Crayola markers (thin tip)
● 1 box Crayola crayons
● 2 plastic folders
● 1 change of clothes (including underwear or diapers & 

wipes) in a plastic bag marked with your child’s name.
● 1 reusable water bottle to be kept at school (please write 

your child’s name on it).

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Mrs. RO.


